
                                                           
 

                                                      UCO BANK  
                                                         Honours Your Trust  

 

                            NOTICE TO THE BIDDERS  
                                                                                                                Date: 21.08.2017 

     

 

Sub: Extension of Bid Submission date in respect of Request for Quotation (RFQ) for  

Selection for Aadhaar Enrollment Agency” (Ref. No. UCO/HO/FI/01/2017-18 dated 

11/08/2017)  

 

The last date for submission of bid documents for the RFQ “Selection for Aadhaar 

Enrollment Agency” which was scheduled on 22.08.2017, is hereby extended up to 

23.08.2017 upto 3:00 P.M. Technical bids will be opened on 23.08.2017 at 3:30 P.M. 

All other terms and conditions of the above RFP will remain unchanged.  

 

 

Deputy General Manager  

Financial Inclusion Department 

Head Office, Kolkata 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


